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“The National Industry Standards have had a significant impact on our clients. The 
Standards give our licensed counselors the tools they need to provide accurate and 

consistent information to our first-time homebuyers on a regular basis.  As a result of 
adopting the National Industry Standards, our first-time homebuyers leave our 
workshops feeling confident and better prepared to purchase their first home.” 

 
Debbie Kidd 

Director of the Homeownership Resource Center 
Family Services, Inc. 

To learn more about Family Services, Inc., visit them at www.fsisc.org   
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